
October 26, 2023 

PCRB Information Bulletin #006 

To All Members of the PCRB: 

Re: New Calendar-Accident Years Call Reporting Requirements For Financial Data 
Manager Users 

As previously announced in PCRB Circular 1798, there will be a new reporting requirement for a 
series of Calendar-Accident Year Calls. The Calendar-Accident Year Calls will be due on April 
15, 2024 and during the first year of collection, we will collect five calendar years of data. 
Additional information is now available in the Financial section under the Data Reporting tab of 
our website. 

“The additional insights from this new data reporting requirement will enable our organization to 
better analyze premium and loss development patterns, severity, and frequency trends,” says 
PCRB President and CEO Bill Taylor. 

Call instructions, template layouts, and an edit matrix are available for each of the four new 
Calendar-Accident Year Calls to allow additional time for data reporters to meet this new 
requirement. Additional information regarding the 2024 financial call cycle, including access to 
FDM calls valued as of 12/31/23, will be available early February. 

William V. Taylor 
President 
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https://www.pcrb.com/media/1mdjfmsb/p1798.pdf
https://www.pcrb.com/data-reporting/financial/calendar-accident-year-calls/

